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Avondale, LA Ramp Closed for Mardi Gras

 
Dear Valued Customer,

Due to the Mardi Gras activities in New Orleans, the UPRR's Avondale, LA ramp will be 
closed on Tuesday, February 5th, and will re-open Wednesday, February 6th, at 06:00.

If you have questions, we’re here to help.  Please consult your Pacer Stacktrain Busi-
ness Development Representative with any questions regarding these changes.

We appreciate your business.


